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TO: NYSCOPBA Chief Sector Stewards

FROM: Sharon Smith, Health Benefits Specialist

DATE: December 2, 2020

RE: Health Care Spending Account for 2020 Now Includes a
Carryover Provision

NYSCOPBA has been notified that members participating in the Health Care
Spending Account for 2020 will be able to carry over up to $500 of monies
remaining in their 2020 Health Care Spending Account towards eligible
expenses incurred during the 2021 calendar year. This gives some relief to
members who were unable to spend monies set aside for healthcare costs due
to COVID-related closures and restrictions. Members participating in the 2020
program were notified of this carryover provision.

Members with questions can email fsa@goer.ny.gov or call WageWorks/ Health
Equity at 1-800-358-7202.
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